From: Charlotte Street Assoc.

Sent: 06 November 2023 00:26

To: Tania Clifford; Planning Planning

Subject: Planning application: 60-61 Warren Street, W1T SNU: ref. 2023/3076/L
Tania Clifford,

Planning Officer,
London Borough of Camden.
Dear Tania Clifford,

Re: Planning application: 60-61 Warren Street, W1T 5NU:
ref. 2023/3076/L

We/our Assaociation wishes to object to this application (to retain the painting of the brickwork on the
front facade etc of these Listed Buildings).

This is to let you know that I am currently writing our letter, and I will send it to you later on Monday.
Many thanks,

kind regards,

Clive Henderson

Charlotte Street Association

my mobile: unfortunately, I am not able to access calls or texts at present due
to a sim-card fault.



